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September 30, 2024

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Community Members,

The Liberty School Community Relations School Board Committee recently wrote a grant to work on our
school's culture. Our focus is on building stronger relationships within our school and community by
serving each other. Internally, our school started a Day of Service Committee with the goal being to focus
on service and bettering our community. This month, we partnered with the Liberty Lions Club to help
with setup and tear down for the fall festival. Goal Achieved!

Our school will partner monthly with the Illinois Veteran Home or other local organizations to complete a
service project. Students and staff will be involved in helping with each future project. Our next project will
be to provide “Boo Bags” for the Illinois Veterans Home residents during Halloween week. These bags
will be filled with personal care items that they need. If you want to donate to this worthwhile project,
please drop it off or send it to the elementary office. The list of items that residents need are below:

● Chapstick
● Kleenex - small cube
● Mints
● Lifesaver mints
● Word search - large print
● Notepad/pen
● Lotion
● Bottled Water
● Individual drink mix packets to add to water.

We aim to build a more vital school and community one project at a time. We are better together!

Sincerely,

Jody Obert
Liberty Elementary Principal


